SPECIAL TO WPTV
MANNING BUILDING SUPPLIES

For more information, contact:

Wayne Malcolm wayne.malcolm@live.longwood.edu
Busy hurricane season calls for expansion at local manufacturer 


Ft.Pierce, FL, Sept 13 ----- Manning Building Supplies has been swarmed with people in need of their services during the past several weeks due to the tropical storms and hurricanes.  Because the heavy demand for the company’s services they have decided to expand their manufacturing facility to increase production by 33%.  The Ft.Pierce facility will increase its 5acre lumberyard to a new 304,920 sq ft area.  With the expansion of the manufacturer this leads to an increase in jobs added to the company by about 20%.  The expansion will allow Manning Supplies to build more construction shell packages and precast concrete walls to help protect people’s homes.  

“This is an exciting time for our company and we are looking forward to our new facilities to help keep our city more safe from future storms,” stated Mike Nohejl, General Manager of the company.  Since the area has been hit with storms very heavily the past month there has been a positive buzz around the community knowing the expansion of the manufacturer has began.  “ Our city is starting to feel a little better knowing that Manning Supplies has taken the initiative to expand themselves so they can continue to provide hurricane proof walls,” stated Robert J. Benton III, mayor of Fort Pierce Florida.  The workers at Manning are all elated at the news of an expansion.  Long time worker Joey Mills stated, “I have been waiting on an expansion for decades this is the perfect time.”
Manning Building Supplies is the leading source for all your contractor construction materials and building supplies. Since the 1970's, Manning has provided full-service building supply solutions to the Southeastern United States.
